
Organizations Covered by the Notice of Privacy Practice 
 
The Notice applies to the privacy practices of the Allina Health providers and facilities and 
their related sites. Here is a list of the Organizations covered by this notice:  
 
• Abbott Northwestern Hospital, (including 

West Health Emergency Department and 
Phillips Eye Institute) 

• Allina Health 
• Allina Health clinics 
• Allina Health Emergency Medical Services 
• Allina Health Home Care Services 
• Allina Health Hospice & Palliative Care 
• Allina Health Laboratory  
• Allina Health Pharmacy 
• Allina Health Surgical Specialists 
• Buffalo Hospital 
• Cambridge Medical Center 
• Courage Kenny Rehabilitation Institute 
• District One Hospital 
• John Nasseff Neuroscience Specialty Clinic  
• Mercy Hospital 

• Mercy Hospital - Unity Campus 
• Metropolitan Heart & Vascular 

Institute  
• Minneapolis Heart Institute 
• Minnesota Perinatal Physicians  
• New Ulm Medical Center 
• Orthopaedic Institute Surgery Center 
• Owatonna Hospital 
• Penny George Institute for Health & 

Healing 
• Regina Hospital 
• River Falls Area Hospital 
• St. Francis Regional Medical Center 
• Allina Health Orthopedics 
• United Heart & Vascular Clinic 
• United Hospital 
• Virginia Piper Cancer Institute 

 

Medical Staff and independent providers who provide services at any of the organizations on this list. 
Specialty programs and services provided by any of the organizations on this list. 
Independent caregivers who participate in Allina Health’s organized health care arrangements. 
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